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President’s Spot 

Hello Members & friends 
 

“The Envelope Please” is now at the intense part of rehearsal 

and it is delightful to see so many new faces.  Not only are there 

22 adults in the cast, but also 10 children in this all-singing, all-

dancing spectacular which features some 26 award winning 

songs going back to 1934!  This is light entertainment at its best, and a delightful 

way to end our year of performances. 
 

Our theatre, as always, is very busy lately, not only with the usual rehearsals 

but also by hosting various community groups and events. Recently I was de-

lighted to welcome a local scout group and give them a tour of the theatre and 

its vast resources and hopefully inspire them to consider theatre as a possible 

pastime either now or in the future. 
 

We also hosted the Wanneroo Community Network members once again and 

had some very interesting presentations.  I was asked by the City to convene the 

quarterly sundowners for this network and it has proved to be a most interest 

and informative association. 
 

On Remembrance Day, following a ceremony at the war memorial which faces 

the theatre, we will welcome members of the RSL into the foyer where there will 

be a display of uniforms and services memorabilia – everyone is welcome to 

come to the service. 
 

Then at the end of the year, once “The Envelope Please” has closed, the North 

Coastal Community Children’s Choir will once again perform at the Limelight 

Theatre – this time presenting the pantomime “Cinderella”.  The cast includes 

our very own Mayor – Tracey Roberts as the fairy godmother! 
 

Due to various reasons, some beyond our control, there have been some changes 

to the 2019 program advertised in October’s newsletter, with our first season still 

undecided.  However, you can be sure there will be no shortage of entertain-

ment in whatever the eventual program holds. 

Hope to see you at the theatre very soon. 
 

Shelley 



Season 1 - Yet to be 

decided. The next 

issue of the 

newsletter should 

give you all more 

information. 
Season 2 - Susan Vincent 

will now direct  “Natural 

Causes” by Ian Chappel 

and will be performed in 

May 
Season 3 - “An 

Evening with 

Sherlock Holmes” 

written by Jules 

Tasca – Directed by 

Shelley McGinn, 

presented in July 

Season 4 & 5 -“Kinky 

Boots”, directed by David 

Nelson & Jane Anderson 

in September and “Rock 

of Ages”, directed by 

Kathleen Del Casale & 

Ashlee Torrens in 

November/December 



 

January Busy Bees: 

Advance notice to willing members that we will be having a 
month-long busy bee at the theatre to complete all the 

maintenance, upgrades and face-lifts that we aren’t able to do 
when we are preparing for or staging performances. We are 
essentially closing the theatre in January to complete much 

needed jobs like carpet laying, seat cleaning, painting toilets, 
reorganising storage and weeding out unused or unusable items, 

etc  

Other items from the committee meeting: 

·   Bold signage will soon appear on the theatre! 

·    Helen Tudge has joined the box office team. 

Welcome! 

·    The theatre now has an active Instagram presence 



 

This year we will have a 
stand at the annual 

Wanneroo Show, where 
will show case our 

theatre and its 
achievements. 

As the stand needs to be 
staffed from 3.30 to 

10.30pm on Friday 23rd 
November and 9am to 
10.30pm Saturday 24th 

November, we are looking 
for more volunteers! 

Also, if you would like to take part 
in a fashion show  – “Fashions 

through the ages” at a time to be 
confirmed between 1pm and 4pm on 

the Saturday, come along to a 
‘fitting’ at the theatre on Saturday 

17th November at 2pm.  If you would 
just like to wear a period costume at 
the stand, come along for a fitting, 

please – the more the merrier! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We long ago acknowledged that doing publicity for the 
theatre is a complex job and too much for one person. 

 
We currently have 2 or 3 people doing some excellent 

work in publicity, keeping a public presence for the 
club, but we need a coordinator!  Someone who can 

bring it all together and monitor each aspect.   
 

Although our next AGM isn’t until April 2019, if you 
see yourself in this role, the committee would be 

happy to second you in the interim period. 
 

If you are interested or would like more information, 
please contact Shelley on 0408 098 349 or by email – 

president@limelighttheatre.com.au   

mailto:president@limelighttheatre.com.au


BOOKINGS: Call on 0499 954 016   Send an email to bookings@limelighttheatre.com.au 

Or choose your seats on line at www.limelighttheatre.com  

A few photos from 

the wonderfully 

performed “Romeo 

and Juliet” 
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BOOKINGS: Phone—0499 954 016 

If this number is unattended, please leave a message 

Or book on line—www.limelighttheatre.com.au 


